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Please Oppose HB 3076!!  The Oregon Legislature should not be adding anything to 

Ballot Measure 114.  This Measure is still in the process of litigation and 

interpretation as the higher courts will be responding to the recent Appeals Court 

Decision.  HB 3076 will be damaging by going after the small businesses that sell 

firearms.  HB 3076 proposes a state licensing program for federally licensed firearms 

businesses, imposing additional burdens on small businesses that are already 

heavily regulated.  This could drive small businesses out of operation, reducing the 

number of legally processed firearm transfers and pushing Oregonians toward 

unregulated financial options.  These regulations do not enhance public safety but 

instead harm law-abiding businesses and citizens.  This will not prevent crime!!  HB 

3076 will be another infringement of our Second Amendment Rights as Firearm 

Owners.  I strongly urge you to oppose HB 3076.  Thank You 


